
Berryville PTA  

November 12, 2013  6:00 PM 

 3-5 CAFETORIUM 

 
 
The Berryville PTA met for its regular monthly meeting.  It was called to order at 6:00 PM by 
President Kerri Gustavus.  
 
Board Members present: Kerri Gustavus, Lisa Youngblood, Isy Dean and Ashley Thurman.  
 
Minutes – A motion was made by Mrs. Youngblood to accept the minutes from September 10, 

2013. A unanimous vote followed. 

Treasurer’s Report– A motion was made by Ms. Wright to accept the Financial Report as 

presented. A unanimous vote followed.  

 

New Business: 

Request for Funds was made by Ms. Stone, K-2 Teacher, for the 1st grade trip to Pine 

Mountain Jamboree on Dec. 2nd.  A motion was made by Ms. Wright to approve request.  

A unanimous vote followed.  

Plans will be made at the next meeting (January 14, 2014) for a Spring Fundraising in 

February. 

Old Business: 

“Breakfast with Santa” plans have been made for Sat. Dec. 7th 8am-11am at the K-2 

cafeteria; Mrs. Helmlinger is heading up the committee. 

Penny Power Fundraising dates will begin mid-January, 2014. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Mrs. Youngblood at 6:50 P.M. 

Submitted by Isy Dean 

 


